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This is a continuation of the complete ignorance of how hard it is for Oregonians to 

be able to afford day-to-day life. Adding this tax and the other taxes that are 

proposed continues, the un affordability or outright inability to buy food because 

they’re paying more in taxes. Please look at budgeting and auditing at the current 

levels. Oregonians can’t afford these tax increases.  


